
UPDATED 1099-Rs FORMS MAILED ON FEBRUARY 10, 2021 
 

Please be advised that recipients of form 1099-R from the ERS will receive a second 1099-R form dated February 10, 2021.  While 

the amounts and categories between the two versions of the forms sent by the ERS did not change, the IRS updated 

the box numbers for the boxes related to State and Local taxes.  To avoid confusion for recipients who use software such as TurboTax 

that refer to box numbers, updated 1099-Rs with the corrected box numbers were mailed.  No other information changed.   

The following screenshots of “Copy B” show the affected boxes. 

 

ORIGINAL MAILING: 
 

    
 

UPDATED MAILING: 
 

 
 

Updated 1099-Rs forms can also be obtained by logging into Member Self Service. 

 


